Elizabeth Pernal MD PA
813 Eastern Shore Dr Ste A
Salisbury MD 21804

(410) 860-5151

(410) 860-2026 (Fax)

Dear Patients

As you may aiready know, | will be closing my practice in Salisbury Maryland after the close of business on July 24, 2025. it has been
an honor and privilege to have been your health care provider. 1am grateful for the opportunity to have served your medical needs.

The following healthcare facilities are available and currently accepting new patients:

Atlantic General Women'’s Care Capital Women’s Care Tidal Health OB/GYN
12308 Ocean Gateway Unit 8 600 Glen Avenue Suite 104 100 Rawlins Dr
Ocean City MD 21842 Salisbury MD 21804 Seaford DE 19973
(443) 728-1050 (410) 543-9111 (302) 990-3300

Of course, you may choose any provider, and you are not limited to the facilities listed here. It will be up to you to take steps to
connect with a provider of your choosing.

On September 10, 2025, your medical records will be transferred to Morgan Records Management, LLC. Morgan Records
Management, LLC will continue to maintain your medical records in accordance with applicable confidentiality and security
standards and with other applicable laws. Your medical records will be destroyed after December 31, 2032. If you wish to pick up a
copy of your medical records or have them faxed to another provider or facility, you may submit a written request to our office prior
to September 5, 2025. After September 5, 2025, medical record requests should be directed to:

Morgan Records Management: Medical Records

Online: MorganRecordsManagement.com -> Request My Records - Select Your State & Practice - Complete Required Fieids
Email: Medical@MorganRM.Com
(D) 833-888-0061

Please Note:

In accordance with applicable state law, you may be charged a fee for the copying and transmittal of medical records.
There will be a transition period for the transfer of the medical records to Morgan Records Management, LLC.

Thank you for allowing me to be part of your healthcare journey. | wish you the best of health, happiness, and success in your life
ventures.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Pernal MD



